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The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the activities 

of a company named GetBucks Invest GmbH, located at Schloss Neuwaldegg, 

Waldegghofgasse 5, A-1170 Vienna. 

According to the information available to the CSSF, in particular a publication made in Austria, 

GetBucks Invest GmbH claims to be subject to the CSSF’s examination. 

The CSSF informs the public that this company itself is not subject to an examination, an 

authorisation or the prudential supervision of the CSSF. 

On 9 December 2013, the CSSF has approved a prospectus relating to GetBucks Invest GmbH 

(the “Prospectus”), which provides for securities to be offered to the public in Luxembourg, 

Austria, Germany, Hungary and the Slovak Republic during an offer period lasting from 10 

December 2013 to 1 February 2014. 

The CSSF informs the public that by approving the Prospectus, the CSSF did not give any 

undertaking as to the economical and financial soundness of the operation or the quality or 

solvency of GetBucks Invest GmbH. The review of the Prospectus only concerned the 

disclosure requirements under the laws and regulations relating to prospectuses. The approval 

of the Prospectus was solely granted by virtue of the law of 10 July 2005 on prospectuses for 

securities and does not extend to qualifications under any other laws or regulations. 

The CSSF informs the public that no offer of securities to the public conducted by this company 

after 1 February 2014 and/or outside these jurisdictions is covered by the Prospectus or by any 

other prospectus approved by the CSSF. 
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